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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

The GPLI proposal MUST be included in the final revised GMUG forest plan. A revised forest plan that includes

the broadly-supported recommendations developed by the GPLI, in collaboration with diverse community

members and representative organizations, will best serve the economic and social interests of Gunnison County

as well as sustain wildlife, watershed, ranching, and recreation resources.


